
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 99.31% 

Sycamores – 98.62% 

Poplars – 99.0% 

Maples – 96.0% 

Elms – 95.33% 

Hawthorns – 94.67% 

Chestnuts – 95.15% 

 

Well done to Saplings 

again this week!  
 

Class News 

Seedlings – We are so proud of our super Seedlings this week! We have 

been focussing on routines, making friends and having a happy Nursery. 

Well done everyone!  

Saplings – We’ve enjoyed finding out about Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

this week. We are super storytellers!  

Sycamores – This week we have worked on settling in to our new routines. 

We have learnt about healthy lifestyles in PHSE. We have written labels and 

captions in Literacy.  

Poplars – What a fantastic week! We are so proud of your fantastic effort. 

Outstanding!  

Maples – This week we have looked at different types of settlements and 

have located major cities on a map.  

Elms – Elms’ attitude towards their learning has been amazing! We have 

began researching scientists for our biographies.  

Hawthorns – Year 5 have worked really hard in English this meek, exploring 

the features of instructions and up levelling Miss Farrar's work! 

Chestnuts – I am so proud of the amazing writing that has been produced 

this week, as well as the effort in Maths.  

 

Well done to our winners from this week and a huge thank you for 

parents/carers wo took the time to let us know about some of the 

children who are a bit too shy to let us know about their achievements. 

It was great to give them a mention in Celebration Assembly and I didn’t 

know we had so many hidden talents in school. Clubs start again next 

week and I’m looking forward to seeing some of the new offerings 

across the school.  

Please take some time this weekend to reflect on the historic moment 

that will take place on Monday with the funeral of Her Majesty, Queen 

Elizabeth II. It is a truly significant moment in our lifetime and one that 

shouldn’t be lost on the children. Mr Moran.  

Special mentions this week go to Florence A for winning 2 trophies at a dancing competition, Mia for starting tap, Dayna for 

trampolining, , Henry for working so hard at swimming, Harley for getting a flag from Shearer, Sophia U for gymnastics, 

Oliver C for football, Lenny for being trainer of the day at football, Isaac whose mum met the Queen, Marcus for getting a 

distinction in tap, Meghan C-R who raised money for Marine Medics, William A for completing a summer reading challenge, 

Dan M for learning to cook, Lucy W for gymnastics, Rosie for gymnastics, Kate for passing stage 3 swimming, Lochlan for 

being so polite around school and Alfie D (and his mum!) for being so brave and having his medicine twice a week at home. 

Well done everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


